



3.25.2020

Dear Valued Customer,

I hope this finds you well in these challenging times.

I know you are getting all sorts of communication regarding what companies are doing during this "Shelter in Place" lockdown in WI so I'll keep this brief. Wild Marketing Group is considered an essential business due to the nature of the products we are sourcing, shipping and holding in inventory. Some of which include medical items, pharmacy related products and critical school supplies. The safety and well being of our Team Members is of utmost importance to us so we have a significant % of our Team working from home. We are following the "minimum basic operations" guidelines for those still coming into the office to help our customers through this challenging period.

Our Global Sourcing team members continue to be available and we are able to ship orders as needed. Please feel free to reach out to me or your primary contact at WMG, at any time, with questions or concerns.

Thank you for your continued support,

Jim Budzinski

President

D-414-908-3924

E – jbudzinski@wildmarketinggroup.com







